
From: Nalin Johri <nalin_johri@yahoo.com>
 Date: January 29, 2016 at 3:29 PM GMT+5:30
To: Ajay Goel <ajaygoel@agarwalpackers.com>

Dear Shri Goel,

I have recently availed the services of Agarwal Packers for shifting of my house
hold items and my car from Delhi to Hyderabad. I wish to convey my thank
and  appreciation  for  the  high  levels  of  professionalism  displayed  by  your
company staff during packing, transportation and unpacking and delivery at
Hyderabad. My all the items have reached in perfect conditions and I didnt
have to make any effort during this process. 

I would especially like to mention and thank Mr. Rohit Chowdhary, Incharge,
House  Hold  Items,  gaziabad  Branch  for  his  high  level  of  professionalism,
Politness and eagerness to solve and answers all  my queries regarding the
shifting process. Right from the day one when he was assigned to our job he
has been kind enough to receive and answer our calls even at odd hours. He is
man of excellent manners and very helpful and a type of professional every
customer desires and I am sure he must be accolades from many customers of
your company. Employees like him ensure the good future of the company. I
am going to recommend Agarwal Packers to all my friends and Relatives for
100% hasle free shifting and continued service (if required) even after the job
is complete.

With Regards
Nalin K Johri
Scientific Officer G
Atomic Minerals Directorate for Exploration and Research
Department of Atomic Energy
New Delhi -India


